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8th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been lovely to see so many happy and smiley faces as many children have returned today for 
the first time in some months. The school is a lovely place with the buzz of learning that is now back 
with us. I just wanted to take this chance to remind parents and carers of a couple of things to keep 
everyone as safe as possible. 
 
We are currently still operating our fluid opening, between 8:45am and 9:05am.  Children can be 
registered at any point between these times and it is much quieter in the surrounding streets if you 
are able to leave it until after 8:55am - please bear this in mind. 
 
Could I once again remind parents and carers of the need for considerate driving and parking when 
dropping off and picking up children.  We have been informed of some dangerous 
driving/stopping/parking and we are keen to keep everyone as safe as possible, so please do bear 
this in mind.  Could I also please remind all parents and carers to be considerate and respectful to 
our neighbours when walking to or from school or when waiting to catch the bus home. 
 
Thank you very much for your assistance with this, it is much appreciated and we very much look 
forward to getting back into our routines as we move towards Easter. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr J Williams 
Executive Headteacher 

 


